
PERMISSION TO BE PHOTOGRAPHED 
To be signed and retuned to school by Monday September 12 

 

 

 

Dear Parents:        September, 2010 

 

Occasionally newspapers come to school to photograph various events.  We now need 

permission from a parent or guardian to allow your student to be photographed.  Please 

sign below on the appropriate lines. 

 

Family Name (please print)______________________________________________ 

 

Student name: ______________________________________Grade______________ 

 

Student name:______________________________________Grade_______________ 

 

Student name:______________________________________Grade_______________ 

 

Student name:______________________________________Grade_______________ 

 

 

 

(Please circle and sign)  

 

I do    /   do not give my permission for my child to be photographed in a group setting. 

 

Parent/Guardian________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

I do    /    do not give my permission for my child to be photographed individually. 

 

Parent/Guardian________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

The St. John the Baptist web site is regularly updated with photographs from 

development activities and various events.  We now need permission from a parent or 

guardian to publish these photographs on the web site.  Please sign on the appropriate line 

below. 

 

I do     /    do not give   my permission for my child to be photographed and published on 

the school web site. 

 

 

 

Parent/Guardian_________________________________________________________ 

 

 


